
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

14th January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Our spring term has started well and we are pleased to all be back at school. I know 

lots of you were unwell over the holidays and I’m pleased everyone is recovering. 

We are doing everything we can to keep the school community safe and well with 

our COVID risk assessment. Do talk with us if you have any questions or 

suggestions. A big thank you to all our staff, KS3 students and families for 

completing the twice weekly testing. Keep up the good work.  

Parent / Carer workshops 

We know things will change again at some point in the near future. We are planning 

ahead to offer the following parent / carer workshops after half term: 

• Online safety  

• Zones of Regulation - helping children manage their own emotions 

• Speech and Language  

• Occupational Therapy 

If you have any suggestions for workshops do let us know.  

Music at Spa Camberwell 

All our pupils enjoy their music lessons - Lauren is our music coordinator. This term 

she has arranged a special music project for pupils in Mint class. She will be 

planning Indian drumming workshops for other classes in the school.  

Community Learning 

Rian and Tennille are busy planning ways for our pupils to learn outside school. We 

will start with short visits in the local area and then arrange trips to museums. We will 

send you letters to explain the details of each community learning activity, give exact 

dates and time and you will need to return a permission slip.  

Enjoy the weekend, 

Yours sincerely 

 

Steph Lea 
Headteacher 


